

May 28, 2021

Good afternoon Members,

For those of you who attended Wednesday evening's Spring General Meeting, you would have heard an important announcement by the President concerning your ability to play at the Club. The Board of Directors has decided that all those members who reside outside of the Chester Municipality but inside Lunenburg County, would be eligible to play at the Club effective immediately. He further indicated that for the moment, this would only apply to members and that a further announcement would be made concerning non-members once we are convinced that community spread will become less risky.

On behalf of the management team, I want to thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times.

Sincerely

Dave MacMillan General Manager & Superintendent Chester Golf Club